
 

  
  
 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 93 – DECEMBER 21, 2023 

Important Reminder / New Year’s Special Gathering 

 

To Members of Parish Teams,   

To our Clergy, PCLs, and LPAs,   

To the faithful active in their communities,  

To Members of Religious Communities,   

To Archdiocesan Staff,   

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Here's a reminder about the invitation to the New Year's special gathering, under the star of Epiphany, in 

recognition of the Communities and teams. 

  

To register for one of these gatherings, please complete the online form: Register here 

  

Dates: 

 

- Date : Wednesday, January 10, 2024  

  Time : 7 p.m. to 9 :30 p.m. 

  Venue: Saint John Fisher Parish 

  Address: 120 Summerhill Ave., Pointe-Claire 

- Date : Thursday, January 11, 2024 

  Time : 7 p.m. to 9 :30 p.m. 

  Venue : Notre-Dame-du-Mont-Carmel Parish 

  Address : 7645 rue du Mans, Montreal 

- Date : Saturday, January 13, 2024  

  Time : 9 :30 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

  Venue : Saint-Pie-X Church 

  Address : 1065 Pie-X Blvd., Laval 

Until then, we pray that you and your families may know the presence of divine Love, God made Child! 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!  

  

  

†Alain Faubert, VG 

Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal 

https://bit.ly/Diocesan-Gathering

